Board Meeting Highlights: f&

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD: September 12, 2023

Appointment of Deputy Superintendent,
Tom Hamer

The Board of Trustees are pleased to announce that
Tom Hamer, Associate Superintendent of Learning
Services, will be the Deputy Superintendent. The
Deputy Superintendent will assume the
Superintendent’s roles and responsibilities when the
Superintendent is unavailable or as assigned by the
Superintendent.

Budget Update

Cindy Rogers, Director of Finance provided an interim financial
report as of August 31, 2023, for the 2022-2023 school year. There
is a projected surplus of $1.6 million. The board had approved a
$753,000 deficit budget. Increased government funding of $2.0
million, which includes an anticipated clawback reduction of
$973,000 has contributed to the surplus. Year end financial entries
are anticipated to not greatly affect the projected surplus for this
year.

The next regular Board Meeting will be on October 10th, 2023
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CSBA Annual Summer Conference

Palliser School Division Trustees Lorelei Bexte,
Tony Montina and Louise Schmidt attended a
Gathering on Indigenous Education in Banff. The
theme was “Leading the Path Forward”. Our three
Trustees attended sessions on engaging
communities when making tough decisions, using
innovative governing practices, and community
connection through meaningful partnerships. The
event was a wonderful learning opportunity and the
Board looks forward to sharing this learning with
the Division as the year progresses.

CONTACT US

The Palliser School Division
Direct Line: (587) 486-0311
Phone: (403) 328-4111

or (1-877-667-1234 toll-free)

Fax: (403) 380-6890
www.pallisersd.ab.ca

Twitter: @PalliserSchools
Facebook: Palliser School Division
Instagram: @PalliserSchools




